







Report of FOSM Project to Remove Brush along Road
 to La Luz Trailhead Parking Lot on Wednesday, January 12, 2022

Sam Beard, Jan. 15
On Wed., January 12, five FOSM volunteers used chain saws to remove a few dozen elm trees and other brush along the road to La Luz Trailhead parking lot to improve visibility for the many visitors that drive this road. 
Two volunteers in bright yellow vests directed traffic where the sawyers and swampers were working, and orange cones marked the ends of the work area.
The volunteers were Byron Garner, Dan Benton, Cliff Giles, Eric Russell, and Sam Beard.
Project photos are presented below.
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Looking up the forest road that leads to La Luz Trailhead parking lot. Note the elm brush on the right shoulder
in the foreground of the picture. All photos by Cliff Giles unless noted otherwise
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Dan Benton using the FOSM battery-powered Husqvarna chain saw to cut a small tree at the edge of the pavement.
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Looking down the road where Dan and another sawyer are working. Note the orange cones and the volunteer in the bright yellow vest
 who was directing traffic. 
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Dan removing tall trees that have been felled.
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Stumps of several trees that were felled here. Photo by Sam Beard
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Felled trees at the last switchback in the road below the parking lot. Photo by Sam Beard
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Stumps of trees felled at the last switchback. Photo by Sam Beard
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Looking down the road at the last switchback where mountain mahogany was cut for better visibility. Note the snow still in a shady location.
Photo by Sam Beard
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